
This is my first newsletter as your Dis-
trict Governor.  My plan this year is to 
distribute a newsletter to all Clubs every 
second month, this way I can keep in 
touch with all the members in A3.   

We had a great time at the International 
Convention in Toronto at the beginning 
of July and I was very pleased to see so 
many of our members volunteering and 
coming out to see the International 

Parade of Countries. 

Since the Convention I have been busy putting our District Directo-
ry together and setting up my “District Governor Evenings” for each 
Zone.  I am encouraging all Lions to attend these Evenings when I 
am in your Zone.  My hope is that Lions come out and meet other 
Lions from your Zone.   

As District Governor I had to make out my goal plan for the year 
both in Membership and Leadership so my plan is to open one new 
Club in the District and add net 25 new members.  As in past years 
my focus will be on membership not just for the numbers game but 
I feel that our clubs could use more helping hands to better serve 
the Communities. This year’s International President– Joe Preston 
has a program in place called “Just One” to encourage members to 
ask just one person to join Lions and I ask you to also ask” Just 
One.”  

My project this year is to support Lions Foundation of Canada-Dog 
Guides.  They need a new Accessibility Van to transport their clients 
so my goal is to raise up to $20,000.00 toward this Van.  So hopeful-
ly in your budgets you have put aside funds for this worthwhile 
cause. Our District Chair of Lions Foundation of Canada PDG Earl 
Oliver  has agreed to Chair this project also.  As you are all aware we 
as Lions are very proud of the fact that we support these working 
Dogs so let’s show them how much we support them by donating 
towards a new Van.   

In closing I want to thank you all for the great work you do in your 
Communities and for your continued support of me as your District 
Governor. Watch for the next issue coming out in October. 

Linda Duffie 

DISTRICT GOVERNOR A3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

N E W   M E M B E R S 

I would personally like to welcome the newest Lions 
Members to our family in District A3 for July 2014. 

BEWDLEY LIONS CLUB 

Eleathiea (Lee) Anne Semmens  

KENDAL LIONS CLUB 

Deborah G. Walker 

Rick A. Walker 

PETERBOROUGH LIONS CLUB 

Sandra Clark-Frawley 

John Frawley 

WELLINGTON DISTRICT LIONS CLUB 

Brenda E. Little 

Doug G. Little 

CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU ALL!!! 

 

I N    M E M O R I U M 

CONDLENCES TO THE FAMILIES OF LIONS WE 
HAVE LOST. 

NORWOOD LIONS CLUB 

Lion Bruce Davidson 

TRENTON LIONS CLUB 

PDG Jim Lemoire 

KINGSTON LIONS CLUB 

Lion Naydene Shanks 

MAY THEY REST IN PEACE 
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WHAT’S GOING ON IN OUR DISTRICT!!!! 

MISSION POSSIBLE 

 

APSLEY & DISTRICT LIONS CLUB  

CELEBRATING 40 YEARS OF SERVICE TO  

THEIR COMMUNITY 

DATE: Sun. September 21, 2014 

TIME:    2:00 PM TO 5:00 PM 

LOCATION:  North Kawartha Community 

                        Center, Apsley 

COST:   $20.00 per person 

RSVP: By September 11/14 

Lion Brenda Lenson 

705-656-9254  or bllensen@hotmail.ca 

KENAL LIONS CLUB 

CELEBRATING 10 YEARS OF SERVICE TO THEIR  

COMMUNITY 

DATE: Saturday, October 4, 2014 

TIME:  Social 5:30 pm—Dinner 6:30 pm 

LOCATION:  6742 Newtonville Road 

           Newtonville 

COST:  $25.00 per person 

RSVP: By September 19/14 

Lion Shirley Robinson  

905-786-2484  or  ronandcarolr@gmail.com 
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District Governor  Linda Duffie (PDG Jim Prenger) 905-623-8780                    linda.duffie@bell.net 

Immediate Past DG                     Albert Munneke (Barb)  705-944-5744    amunneke@nexicom.net 

1st Vice DG  Janet Marissen (Harry)  613-961-0990  janetmarissen@hotmail.com 

2nd Vice DG  Steve Williams (Marie)  613-328-8278  sterie2@hotmail.com 

Cabinet Treasurer  Terry Graham (Jean)  905-987-5239  tdgraham@rogers.ca 

Cabinet Secretary  Heather Griffin  905-623-4535  hgriff551@acn.net 

 

Region 10 Chair  Elaine Laliberte  705-932-2103  info@peterboroughlions.ca 

Zone Chair 10N & 10C Frank Hewitt (Theresa)  705-755-0802  hbrothers10@hotmail.com 

Zone Chair 10S  Elizabeth Lazar (Peter)  905-349-3516  peter.lazar@sympatico.ca 

Region 43 Chair  Chris Chamberlain (Cathy Collions)613-391-2098  lionchris@hotmail.com 

Zone 43E Chair  Elmore Baitley (Gayle)  613-359-1950  ebaitley@yahoo.com  

Zone 43W Chair  Doug White (Liz)  705-696-3366  whited@nexicom.net 

Zone 43S Chair  John Whyte (Kathy)  613-654-2800  jhwhyte48@yahoo.ca 

Region 11 Chair  Bill Zwier (Linda)  613-335-2053  billyz@xplornet.ca 

Zone 11W Chair  Al Gordon (Jean)  613-377-6446  algordon106@yahoolca 

Zone11E Chair  Tom Houston (Karen)  613-352-7222  houstontk@sympatico.ca   

  

2014—2015 CABINET MEMBERS 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER 
2014-2015 CABINET MEETING DATES 

Sunday, November 16, 2014          Norwood Lions Club 

Saturday, March 14, 2015    Verona Lions Club 

Sunday, June 14, 2015    Trenton Lions Club 

 

2014-2015 COUNCIL MEETING DATES 

September 5/6, 2014   Markham 

November 7/8, 2014   Markham 

March 6/7, 2015 Markham 

May 12/14, 2015 Convention Kingston 

      

         R O A R  L I K E   A   L I O  N  
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INTERESTING INFORMATION TO CONSIDER 

It has come my attention that some of the Clubs in our District still do not have websites.  We as Lions do have free web-
sites available to us and the format is already set.  PRC George Rickard is our webmaster chair for the District and he and I 
would like to see all Clubs in A3 have an e-clubhouse web by the end of this Lions year.  We consider having PRC George 
Rickard to your club as a Guest Speaker to explain the process of setting this up and to help you.   

Also please do not forgot when you are making up guest speaker list for this year that we have many talented Lions as Chair 
Persons in our District and they are more than willing to come to your meeting and speak, all you have to do is ask. 

LIONS CLUB OFFER 

The Toronto Argonauts are pleased to extend an exclusive discount to the Lions Club, family & friends!  $5 from every 
Ticket gets donated back to Charity of our Choice.  If your Group reaches 50+ you will get:  Pre-Game Field Tour; Get 
onto field level during warm ups and watch the players get ready.   The MDA has selected the Saturday, October 25th at 
4:00 p.m. against the Hamilton Tiger Cats and the Charity will be Lions Quest.  Below is our price for these tickets. 

  

 

 

 

 

 *Prices include HST and are subject to additional online Ticketmaster fees 

Anyone interested in this offer please let District Governor Linda know and she will relay your interest to Council Chair 
Bob Tanner.  

SECTION YOUR* PRICE REGULAR* PRICE 

BRONZE $31.00 $48.55 

BLUE $25.00 $37.70 

SAVE THE DATE 

 

The Lions Club 

Of Bowmanville 

Cordially invites 

You to celebrate our 

 

80TH Anniversary 

 

NEW DATE 

 

May 09, 2015 

 

Watch for more infomation 


